
1



From: Mel Liu <melliu02@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:17 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

Dear Water Board members, 
 
As board members, you serve the public as guardians of a public trust resource. Salmon, the 100+ species that 
depend on salmon and  humans generations into the future are counting on you, your vision and values. 
 
Humans must re-learn how to live in harmony with Mother Nature. I ask that you: 
 
• consult Chief Caleen Sisk of the Winnemem Wintu Tribe to learn how their tribe is working to bring 
the Winter-Run Chinook Salmon back from the verge of extinction and what kind of water management is 
needed to make that possible. http://www.run4salmon.org/ 
 
• take to heart the hard lessons from the history of the Eel River, lessons of human greed and 
mismanagement that continue to this day. https://m.facebook.com/A-Rivers-Last-Chance-
1275665679172558/ 
 
When you draw a line in the sand for limits to corporate demands, humans will adjust and learn how 
to do more with less. 
 
I support staying true to your own 2010 flow criteria report that determined 60% unimpaired flow is the 
bottom line. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melanie Liu 
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